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Welcome to the fifth grade!  We know that you will be having an exciting summer 

and hope that you will enjoy every moment.  The 5th grade teachers at Maple 

Creek are looking forward to having you in our classes next year. 

 

Because our supply budget will not support all the activities we have planned for 

this year, we are seeking voluntary donation of supplies which your child will 

utilize throughout the year. Note: it is a good idea to label items with your child’s 

name. 

 

Recommended individual student supplies: 

 

• Inexpensive Wired Ear buds  

• Backpack 

• 2 ball point pens RED 

• Non-motorized pencil sharpener WITH shavings holder 

 

DO NOT BUY A BINDER, WE HAVE ALREADY PURCHASED 

THOSE FOR YOU. 

 

We will discuss additional supplies at the 2024-2025 Back to School 

Night. 

 
We also have needs for “community” supplies which are utilized by all our 

students, and we would greatly appreciate your voluntary donation of: 

 

• 2 boxes (or more) of Kleenex 

 
Please allow us to thank you in advance for your support!  Your donations allow us 

to provide your child with additional experiences which will enhance their 

education.  Should you have any questions or concerns, please do not hesitate to 

contact us. Have a great summer!! It’s going to be a great year! 

 

Respectfully yours, 

 

The 2024-25 Fifth Grade Staff 
 


